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In just a month or so, on Jan. 1, 2020, the California Consumer Privacy Act
(CCPA) will go into effect changing not only the data protection legislative
landscape in California, but also affecting countless companies located in and
outside of the fifth largest economy in the world. Arguably the most
comprehensive consumer privacy legislation in U.S. history, the CCPA will
create substantial new consumers' rights regarding their personal information
and impose various data protection responsibilities on businesses. 

As the effective date quickly approaches, sign up for the last episode in the
series offered in 2019 and learn about the recent developments, amendments
and, particularly, the proposed implementation regulations released on
October 10 by California Attorney General Xavier Becerra and the impact
they might have on your organization.

1.0 hour CLE credit pending and 1.0 HRCI credit approved. This program is
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